
  

TAX 
ABATEMENT 
FOR NEW 
HOUSING 

This program provides 

property tax abatement  

on new construction of             

single family or multi-

family housing units. 

Single Family Housing 

If you are considering building a house in Martin County, you may qualify to have 

the County’s portion of the property taxes abated, or refunded. You may be eligible 

to receive up to 100% of the County’s share of real estate taxes on a new                         

construction single family home. 

For example, $1,480 in property taxes would be refunded on a single family home 

valued at $360,000.  That means roughly $14,800 would be refunded over 10 years! 

For more information, please contact the following resources: 

Website:  www.fairmont.org 

Staff: Linsey Preuss, City of Fairmont Economic Development Coordinator 
 507-238-3925 
 lpreuss@fairmont.org 

Multi-family Housing 

Are you looking to build a duplex or multi-family complex? If so, you may be eligible 

for tax abatement from the City of Fairmont, Martin County and the Fairmont Area 

School District.  

For more information, please contact the following resources: 

Website:  www.co.martin.mn.us 

Staff: Scott Higgins, Martin County Coordinator 
 507-238-3126 
 scott.higgins@co.martin.mn.us 


